March 03,2025

To: Chief Judge Conrad Perea, CEQ Bernice Ramos, Court Manager Jacquiline Douglas
and Third Judicial District Human Resources Director Karen Carson

From: Magistrate Judge Joel Cano, Dona Ana Magistrate, Division 6.
RE: Resignation of Office
Greeting everyone,

This letter is to inform all of you of my intended resignation from the Dona Ana
Magistrate Court as Magistrate Judge in Division 6.

My very last day at work will be on Friday, March 21, 2025 at which time | will have
resigned my office.

Working with each of you has been a very rewarding experience for which | will
remain eternally grateful.

All the best to everyone of you. | wish all of you a happy retirement once you are
ready yourself.

Warmest Regards,
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Judge Joel Cano



